
IRRIGATION OF GOLF COURSES 

Golf course irrigation is a subject of extremely wide­
spread interest emphasized by the recent extended drought 
in the Northeast. The USGA Green Section Conference on Golf 
Course Management for 1966 was devoted entirely to this 
subject. 

Because of the interest in the subject and because of 
the fact that a tremendous amount of information was pre­
sented to those in attendance, this issue of the Green Section 
Record as well as the May issue will be devoted almost en­
tirely to the matter of irrigation. 

In many cases, the panel discussions and answers to 
questions have been condensed in order to conserve space. 

Editor 

Is this to become commonplace? 
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